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Dear Parents  

Westfields Wonderful Writing 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

It was Receptions turn for the wonderful write this 

week. Beautiful writing from Pandas and Badgers, 

thank you.  

 

HELP! 

We would also like to brighten up the interior of the 

hut so we are having a painting morning on Saturday 

4th February 9.30 -12.30.  If you have any bright 

colours that you wish to bring along, please do.  It 

would be great to get rid of the magnolia theme 

inside the building. 

 
Football Tournament 
Westfield Year 6 boys football team took 
part in a tournament at Writhlington school on 
Monday 9th January. They played 3 matches in their 
group stage and won every match. Going through to 
the semi finals in strong spirits but unfortunately lost 
the match 1:0 during extra time on the last kick of the 
game before penalties. So unlucky boys! A super 
effort played by all.  Well done to the team.  
 
 

Sainsburys Active Kids Vouchers 
Sainsburys will soon start giving out vouchers and we 
will be collecting them in school. Look out for the 
collection box in the Library.  
 
Stay and Calculate 
Thank you to all of the adults who were 
able to stay for both the KS1 and KS2 
‘Stay and Calculate’ sessions. We have 
been inundated with positive feedback 
and selfies from the event! Glad you all 
had a worthwhile Maths experience! 
Maths is fun, but first….. Let me take a 
selfie! Look out for the great pictures 
around the school coming soon.  
 
Diary Dates 
 
Feb 
Fri 10  Pupils break up for Half Term 
Mon 20  Pupils retun to school 
Fri 24  Valentines Disco 
  KS1 5.45-6.45pm 
  KS2 7.00-8.00pm 
 
March 
Fri 31  Movie Night 
 
April 
Fri 7  Easter Bingo 
  Pupils break up for Easter 
Mon 24  Pupils return to school 
 
May 
Wed 3 – Fri 5 Year 4 Great wood Camp 
Tues 16  Class Photos 
Tues 23  Yaer 6 Trip to Lifeskills 
Fri 26  Inflatable Day 
  Pupils break up for Half Term 
June 
Mon 5  Inset Day 
Tues 6  Pupils return to school 
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July 
Fri 14  Summer Fayre 
Fri 21  Pupils break up for Summer Holidays  
 
Please keep your comments coming in. We always like 

to hear what you think, positive or negative.   

 
Yours sincerely 

Mr Simon Mills 
Headteacher 
 
Community News 
Bath Royal Literary and Scientific Institution 16 Queen 

Square Bath www.brlsi.org have announced several 

new events  for children and families for the Spring 

Term:- 

Saturday January 21st 2pm Young Adventurers 

Workshop.  

Follow the story of Louise and Charlie as they cycle 

12,000km over mountains, rivers, deserts and cities 

from the UK to Hong Kong. Discover how to pack a 

pannier, how to find water in the desert, and how to 

navigate across the world. Bookings via Young BRLSI: 

coolbookings@brlsi.org 

Young people 8+ and families welcome. All children to 

be accompanied. (50 Places only) 

  

Entries are being invited for the Bath Young Inventor 

of the Year Award. All entrants will receive a 

certificate and the winner will receive the perpetual 

trophy. All outstanding entries will receive a prize. 

Workshops have been arranged during the February 

Half Term to support entrants 

 

Tuesday 14 Feb - 10am Invent it! come a get inspired 

to create your own invention (10 places only) 

 

Friday 17 Feb - 10am Young Inventor - make your 

invention. Get ready to submit your entry for the 

Young Inventor of the year award (10 places only) 

 

Saturday 18th Feb 10am Judging and Award 

Ceremony chaired by Prof Miles of Bath University, at 

The Museum of Bath at Work.  

 
 
 
 


